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FAWN Newsletter

8278.62 Pounds of food
distributed at FAWN's
Frankford Pantry.

4156.4 Pounds of food
distributed at FAWN's Tilden
Pantry.

53 Boxes of diapers distributed
at both pantries.

  FAWNFOODPANTRY@TURNINGPOINTS.PHMC.ORG

     During the month of August,
FAWN participated in the Back-
To-School Community event with
Open Arms Home Care and
distributed 40 bags of groceries
to community members. 
FAWN also partnered with Tilden
Middle School and CUA 9 to host
a Community Wellness and
Resource Fair. It was a great
success! Interns at FAWN created
three raffle baskets that carried
items highlighting the message, 
 "EAT WELL BE WELL. LIVE
WELL." Baskets included:
cleaning/household supplies,
hygiene products, fitness gear, a
crockpot, a blender, and more. 
 The majority of items in our
baskets had been donated from
community members via our
NEW Amazon Wishlist. The
Wishlist is just one way FAWN
can offer more than just food to
the communities we serve. Want
to make a wish come true? Follow
the link below. 

FAWN's August Data

How much was distributed?

VIS IT  OUR FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM FOR MORE UPDATES!

Drexel Eat Right Philly Project Coordinator,
Becky, shares a tasty smoothie with a Tilden
pantry participant. 
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Who did we serve? 
247 Visits to Frankford.

148 Visits to Tilden.

56 New clients at Frankford.

26 New clients at Tilden.




Frankford High
School

5000 Oxford Ave

Tuesday &
Wednesday

10:00AM-2:00PM

Thursday 10:00am

Tuesday &
Wednesday

10:00AM-2:00PM

Drexel University’s Eat Right
Philly program is a PA SNAP-Ed
that conducts nutrition
education programs to promote
healthful eating and physically
active lifestyles. Programming
includes the promotion of
breakfast, fruits or vegetables,
healthy celebrations, healthy
fundraisers, hydration, physical
activity, gardening and food
assistance with school aged and
adult populations.  

   
FAWN is now partnering with
the Greater Philadelphia
Coalition Against Hunger to help
clients apply for SNAP benefits.
This  partnership will streamline
the application process and
provide technology access to
those who may not have reliable
phone service. Contact us for
more information! 
. 

What We're About & What's New

Wishlist:
https://linktr.ee/fawnpantry




https://linktr.ee/fawnpantry

